
Message from the PTA:

We hope everyone had a great �rst few days back at school!

Tickets are on sale now for the Second Annual Mother/Son Event at Rich�eld - "Wild About Our
Moms" Wild Safari Night on January 20. Click here for tickets Tickets are $10 per family and

https://app.memberhub.gives/wildsafarinight


include an animal show with Jungle Terry, games, as well as a sundae and candy bar! If you would
like to volunteer at the event or donate candy, check out the signup genius here. Can't wait to see
you there! Tickets for the Father/Daughter Sweetheart Dance will go sale later this month.

We are also in need of volunteers next week in the morning and afternoon - three shifts are
available. Check out the signup genius here Thank you so much for your help!

Lastly, please plan on joining us this Tuesday, January 9, at 9:15am for our monthly PTA meeting
with special guest Tenisha Farrow of the Revere PowerPack. Our own Mr. Stretar will be a judge at
this year's PowerPack fundraising event and we would love for our community to come out and
support such a great cause! Please join us on Tuesday to also hear from our district leadership,
principals, and PTA to learn more about upcoming events at Rich�eld and across all of the Revere
school district.

Have a great weekend!

FAQ:

Next week we will have "benchmark testing" or "assessment sweeps". This is Acadience testing
that is conducted by our Reading Interventionists (Miss Lewis and Mrs. Farrance) and our RTI Case
Managers (Mrs. Rinehart, Mrs. Schwertner and Mrs. Pruchnicki)

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FA5AF22A31-amagical?fbclid=IwAR2zf53o2jDKNhlG1GbkpnCKbOsQhEVY-BiMZTNsNMejhJnR0qNoRLxCCcg#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E48A4A92EA0F58-47044314-benchmark#/


All students take these relatively short assessments.
The data that is gathered from this testing helps the staff in deciding services, interventions and
rigor.
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